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PUBLIC DOMAIN REPORT  

 

 

Report on Graffiti North West Area – February  

 Overall 16 incidents of graffiti have been removed by contractors. 

220 Sq. Meters have been removed 

Illegal Dumping in North West Area– February  

 Total No of Service Requests = 228 
 

Street Cleaning North West Area – February  

 Total No of Service Requests = 43 
 

Team Dublin Clean Up 
The upcoming Team Dublin Clean-up has been scheduled for Saturday, 22nd April 22, to 
ensure consistency with National Spring Clean month. To maximize resource allocation, the 
clean-up will take place in a single day rather than over a week-long period. The Public 
Domain Team will liaise with all participating groups and provide any necessary resources at 
local level. 
 
Better Ballymun 
The successful Better Ballymun day was held on 3rd March, with strong support from the 
Public Domain and Community Development Teams. These teams provided significant 
resources towards all aspects of the project in the weeks leading up to the event. Both local 
and national media outlets covered the event, including a report on TV3.The day was 
marked by a vibrant atmosphere with input from all the lead groups and schools in the area. 
A range of initiatives and clean-up activities were carried out, such as planting and painting. 
The Trinity Comprehensive School and Ballymun Tidy Towns deserve special recognition for 
their pivotal roles in making the project a success.  



  
 
 
 

        

                             

                      

 

Tree Planting  
Once all the tree planting is complete 276 trees will have been planted in the North West 
Area within open green spaces and parks. This year’s planting programme was delivered 
during November to March. Please see below breakdown for Finglas and Ballymun. 
 

Finglas Ballymun 

203 73 

 

 

 

 



Finglas Clean-up’s  
The Public Domain Section recently engaged with the Probation Services to litter pick and 
remove weeds in the Finglas area. Their continued support is appreciated during a time 
when participants in the Probation Services are limited.    
 

 

 

 
Robert Ingram 
A/Public Domain Officer 
 
 


